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Kinloch Marina Storage & Services 

From July 1st, KML will operate the Boat Storage Facility 
at the old Trev Terry site on Kenrigg Road. The site is set 
for redevelopment in the future, and we envisage a 
continued operation through March 2025. Storage 
spaces are available and can be booked through the 
marina office manager@kinlochmarina.co.nz. With the 
lack of marine services now available in Kinloch, we have 
aligned ourselves with a local provider who will be able 
to service your boats. Again, this can be arranged 
through the marina office.  

Lake Levels  

 

The lake's water level has been consistent over the month, with some good rainfall mid-month, 
giving us a slight boost. 

 

Pole Hooks and fenders  

We are about to start on booked installs for these items; please let us know if you need any fitted to 
your berth. manager@kinlochmarina.co.nz  

 

 



 

Berths for Sale  

Berth 1 @9.5m 

Berth 7 @9.5m  

Berth 61 @5.5m 

Berth 104 @5.5m 

We hold a list of all parties interested in Berth 
Ownership. If you are thinking of selling, contact Deb 
Borlase at secretary@kinlochmarina.co.nz or 
manager@kinlochmarina.co.nz to be added to the 
waitlist for a purchase. 

Annual Passes 

We will not be issuing stickers this year for Annual passes; the new Camera system has made the 
need for these obsolete. All current Annual passes will end on October 1st. We will send out 
reminders closer to the time you complete your purchase for the 2024-2025 season. The camera 
system has worked well over the past eight months, with nearly 100% compliance from day pass 
users. 

Holiday Berth Rentals 

We will issue boat passes/ stickers for users renting berths this year. This will assist the team in 
identifying any boats that should not be in a berth. All Berth Holders will receive their stickers before 
Christmas, and it would be great if these could be displayed prominently on the left-hand side of the 
boat for easy identification over the busy season.  

General  

Taupo District Council have appointed a contractor to repair the bridge, and we understand that this 
work will commence in late August.  

The Board is still waiting on the final consent for the dredging project; we will provide more updated 
information in our following Newsletter. 

Long-term Berth rental is still in hot demand. Contact us if you are interested in renting your Berth. 

Water Blasting has been completed across the marina, so we look good coming into Winter. 

Fishing has been Hot & Cold, with some great trout caught across the Western Bays.  

 

Happy Boating 

Marina Management Team 


